March 6, 2013
Access Gentle Moving Corp. 
13120 S.E. 30th Street 

Bellevue, WA  98005
RE:  Notice of Intent to Send to Collections, Penalty Assessment No. TV-120904
Dear Sir or Madam:
As you are aware, on July 23, 2012, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission issued a Penalty Assessment against Access Gentle Moving Corp. in the amount of $2,100 for violation of WAC 480-15-480, which requires household goods carriers to file an annual report with the Commission by May 1 each year.  On December 7, 2012, the Commission issued Order 01, adopting the payment plan agreed to by Staff and Access Gentle Moving Corp. on condition that if Access Gentle Moving Corp. missed any installment payments the entire remaining balance would become due and payable immediately.  On December 11, 2012, the Commission received $150 from Access Gentle Moving Corp., leaving a balance of $1,950.  Access Gentle Moving Corp. missed the payment for January 11, 2013, leaving the balance of $1,950 due and payable immediately
The Commission has not received the $1,950 payment due and owing.  
This is to notify you that the Commission intends to forward your outstanding debt to a collection agency for collection.  You likely will incur additional expenses and fees, including costs of collection, attorney’s fees, and interest.  These expenses and fees will be added to your outstanding $1,950 balance.  
If you have any questions about this letter or about the company’s obligations under Commission rules, you may contact Sondra Walsh at (360) 664-1286.

Very truly yours,

ROBERT D. CEDARBAUM
Assistant Attorney General
cc: 
Sondra Walsh, Manager, UTC Finance and Facilities 

Kim Anderson, UTC Financial Services 


Amy Andrews, UTC Financial Services  
